TO:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

81.123-1387

LS

STATE OF OREGON INTEROFFICE MEMO

Lynn Frank RATES November 29, 1983
Gerry Thomps
Trojan Drills

The Governor's security, Lieutenant Lon Holbrook, should

be notified of any Trojan drills. He should also be cleared

for admittance to the EOC. It is a fact that should there be

d Trojan occurance, Lon would have to be available to the

Governor thoughout the whole emergency. It has come to my
attention he has not been notified in the past and perhaps

we should start working him into the drill process now.

As is true with all other Governor's staff involved in any
emergency operation, Bob Oliver or myself will take responsibility
for notifying Lon.

cc:' Bob Oliver
Pat Amedeo



